ITHE GLORYMEN
AND TIFFANY

SING TO HIM, SING PRAISES TO HIM, SING GLORY TO HIS NAME”

This year marks 29 years The Glorymen have been traveling the southeast sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ.
Since their beginning in 1989, the motto has been “Sing to Him, Sing Praises to Him, Sing Glory to His Name”
and that is exactly what they have strived to accomplish. Because of holding true to their motto, God has
been faithful through the years and has provided The Glorymen with very talented individuals with a love for
Christ and audiences with which to share their ministry.

In 2006, The Glorymen partnered with Song Garden Music Group and have completed projects with great
musicians and producers. The latest project, Telling The Story, produced two anointed radio singles written by
Rebecca Peck, “Good To Go” and “Gonna Keep Movin”.

The groups latest project entitled New Beginnings, is a reflection of the addition of Tiffany Shealy to The
Glorymen, which are now The Glorymen and Tiffany. This project was recorded at Creekstone Music
recording studio in Holly Spring, NC giving audiences the chance to take home songs by The Glorymen and
Tiffany such as “Canaanland Is Just In Sight”, “Just A Little Talk with Jesus”, “Because He Lives” and “I've Never
Been This Homesick Before”.

Lacy Pittman, bass singer and founding member of The Glorymen, began this journey 29 years ago. The
Glorymen began as a traditional male southern gospel quartet. Beginning in January, 2017 The Glorymen
began a new chapter as a mixed group with pure clean harmonies audiences have come to love. Lacy is joined
by Tiffany Shealy of Leesville, SC, Mike Bolen of Holly Hill, SC and Tim McClain of Donalds, SC. Each of these
talented individuals bring professionalism and years of experience with them, but most of all each of them
bring a relationship with and a love for Jesus Christ! Each one desires to see the lost brought to salvation
through Jesus Christ.

New Beginnings and the new branding of The Glorymen and Tiffany is a fresh start for what is turning out as
one of the best years The Glorymen have ever experienced. The ministry has expanded beyond the southeast
region into the eastern half of the United States. The Glorymen and Tiffany are continuing their partnership
with Song Garden Music Group this year, eagerly awaiting the many other doors God will open in the future.
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